
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades.  
 
Our son had to leave his current housing situation as he was living with 3 other students and now is only 
able to live with 2 other students per the ordinance. This was very difficult for our son to leave his 
friends and be excluded from next year’s living situation.  
 
Not to mention the increase in rent and utilities that students and families will be responsible for!!  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Candice and Michael Edelstein  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
 
 


